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AUG 31 1999

Docket No. 50-263

Mr. C. E. Larson
! Vice President - Nuclear Generation

Norihern States Power Company
,

414 Nicollet Mall
Minneapolis, MN 55401

,

Dear Mr. Larson:
,

This is to acknowledge eceipt of your letter dated August 12, 1988, which
transmitted changes, identified as Revision 3 to the "Monticello Safeguards
Contingency Plan," under the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(p).

We have reviewed the submitted changes and have detennined that they are !,

consistent with the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(p) and are therefore acceptable.

The enclosures to your let+er contains Safeguards Infortr.ation of a type i
specified in 10 CFR 73.21 and are !.eing withheld from public disclosure,

J Sincerely.
|!1

!
t

Bruce S. Mallett, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety <

and Safeguards Branch <

cc: See Attached List,

,

bec: NRR/ORIS/RSGB
SG Case file: 0500027315WC

1 SG Inspector File: Madeda Dg
SG Reviewer File p'Gr' NRR Docket File

I

(D
'

:

i

Ie

|

[

!

Rill RI 1 Rlll Rill,

-} bl 43 r i
'

Belar r/jl ed Mal'7 ,

Oti/30/SS fk, t

8809140446 89093{63FOR ADOCK 03000.
F PDC


